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Federation of European Philatelic Associations 
 

Igor Pirc, Secretary General 
 
E-mail:   ipirc711@gmail.com 

Phone:   +386 (0)41 683 470 

Address: Ptujska 23, SI 1000 Ljubljana 

Website: www.fepanews.com 
 

 

 

 

Ljubljana, 4thJanuary2023 

 
Asociatia Filatelica Timișoara 

 

Marius Muntean, President 

 

 

RE: FEPA Recognition to TimFilEx 2023 
 
 
Dear Mr. President, 
 
Thank you for sending us the request of the Asociacia Filatelica Timișoara for the FEPA 
Recognition to the TimFilEx 2023.  
 
I am pleased to confirm that the FEPA Board unanimously confirmed  FEPA Recognition 
to your Philatelic Exhibition TimFilEx 2023.  
 
The FEPA Board will be glad to support you through all media available – FEPA 
Newsletter, FEPA News, and FEPA website. 
 
Your Exhibition marks a century from the first Congress of Romanian Philatelists, 
organized in Timișoara between 22- 25 September 1923 and just in time for Timisoara 
being the European  City of Culture. 
 
With kind regards 
 
Igor Pirc 
 
Secretary 
 
 
Co: Bill Hedley,  
Costas Chazapis 


